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Ottawa, March 2nd., 1920.

Sir,-

I beg to draw attention to the fact that your salary

pay-list should always be submitted to the Department in duplicate,

and in this connection I may say that all pay-liste or accounts

which you forward to the Department from time to time should be

submitted in duplicate.

Your obedient servant,

& Mr Lea

Asst.Deputy and Secretary.

W.E.Collison Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Prince Rupert, B.C.
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